
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, City Manager 

DATE February 4, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Re-visit an Invitation from the City of Banning to Join an Ad-Hoc 

Committee Regarding Animal Control 
  

Description Appointment of two Council Members to establish an ad-hoc committee 

with the City of Banning to discuss animal control services. 

Background and Analysis:  

Per City Council request, this item is being presented to establish an ad hoc committee 

with the City of Banning to discuss animal control services.   

Fiscal Impact: 

Staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $75.00. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Appointment of two Council Members to the Animal Control Ad Hoc Committee with the 

City of Banning.  
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